

KATHY HOCHUL GOVERNOR

May 15, 2025

SUNY Westchester Community College 75 Grasslands Road Valhalla, NY 10595

Dear Friends:

It is my pleasure to send greetings to everyone gathered for SUNY Westchester Community College's 77<sup>th</sup> Commencement Exercises.

Since its founding, SUNY Westchester Community College has set tens of thousands of students on the path to fulfilling careers. This year's graduates have studied diligently to become tomorrow's leaders. As budding educators, nurses, engineers and more, you represent a bright future for Westchester.

Today, you gather to celebrate the outstanding achievements of the Class of 2025. On behalf of all New Yorkers, I congratulate you and am grateful for your commitment to the future of your communities. Best wishes for an enjoyable celebration.

Sincerely.

Kathy Hochul

Governor